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I strongly oppose this and am insulted that an elected representative who we pay 

with our taxes would actually propose a law that would take more of our rights away 

and give them to someone who doesn’t contribute anything.  

I work 7 days a week for what I have, this feels like another slap in the face for the 

hard working American.  


